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Notice 
 

27 May 2022 

 

Dear Legal Practitioners,  

 

Brian Mhlongo appointed as Acting Provincial Director for North West 

 

The Legal Practice Council is pleased to inform you that Mr. Brian Mhlongo has been appointed as the LPC North West 

Provincial Director, in an acting capacity.  

 

Mr. Mhlongo has been serving as the Senior Legal Officer in the Office of the Executive Officer over the last year and prior to 

that he was the Legal Officer at the LPC Gauteng Office. His knowledge of the Legal Practice Act, Legal Practice Council 

Rules, Code of Coduct and familiarity with the operations of the LPC at Provincial and National level, will assist in ensuring 

continuity in the North West Province. 

 

Mr. Mhlongo is an admitted attorney and has previously worked extensively with the team at LPC North West office. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Legal Practice Council 

 


